
From: Mary Miller  
Date: April 7, 2014 at 1:49:37 PM MST 
To: Sharon Bronson <sharon.bronson@pima.gov> 
Cc: Mary Miller ; <chuck.huckelberry@pima.gov>, "Linda Mayro"  
Subject: Support for resolution concerning proposed Sierrita Pipeline 
 
Dear Supervisor Bronson, 
 
I understand that the Pima County Board of Supervisors will consider a resolution 
tomorrow concerning opposition to the western route of the proposed Sierrita Pipeline 
and establishment of a mitigation fund.  Charley and I endorse this resolution, and 
sincerely hope that the Board of Supervisors take positive action on it tomorrow. 
 
The Altar Valley Conservation Alliance and its many partners, including Pima County, 
have invested millions of dollars and countless hours into regional conservation 
endeavors in the Altar Valley.  Thus far, Kinder Morgan and its affiliates have shown 
little to no regard for these efforts.  It is thus critical that any organization with any 
permitting authority, such as Pima County, do all that it can to use its authorities to 
provide maximum protection and benefit for the ecological and human community that 
will be impacted by the proposed Sierrita Pipeline.  The resolution you will consider 
tomorrow is thus a critical step in fortifying our region’s opposition to the project and 
forcing Kinder Morgan to take full and lasting responsibility for its actions and impacts 
should this project be built. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of Altar Valley watershed conservation work and 
the people who live and work out here. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mary and Charley Miller 
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